
From: gu xia  
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 8:45 PM 
To: Sarah Mowder <sarah.mowder@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: regarding 142 Snively Street 
 
Hi, there 
 
 
 I'm a resident of wolfson Crescent. I could not attend the Council Public Meeting today. I do not 
agree to build townhouses in this property. Do you have another meeting for the further 
information about the process and details of this property?  If yes, please let me know. I also 
want to be notified of the passing or refusal of the proposed  Zoning By-law Amendament. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Gu Xia 
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